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Friday 6
th

 September 2024 

 

Dear families,  

Welcome to Queensgate! We hope your child has started to settle in well.  

Overleaf you will find our topic web for this half-term. This gives you an overview of what we will be 

learning in Reception. Our topic is ‘All About Me’. The children will be learning all about each other 

and their new environment. We will be taking time to get to know your child, at Queensgate we use a 

child-centred approach and will use their interests to enhance their learning. Please encourage your 

child to discuss what they have been learning each week. 

In Phonics we will begin learning letter sounds using the Teach Hub scheme. You are invited to attend 

a Phonics workshop on Thursday 12
th

 September at 2.30pm. This will help you to support your child 

learn to read. In Maths we are learning to count accurately and recognise numbers.  

PE will be on a Wednesday morning and a Friday morning. Please bring your child to school in their 

PE kit.  

Please make sure your child brings their book bag and a named water bottle every day. Your child 

also needs a set of spare clothes on their peg. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception Team 
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